
BECOME A VOLUNTEER 
HOST FAMILY 

WEP is looking for volunteer host families 

to host exchange students from countries 

including Italy, France and Belgium, arriving 

in Australia in July 2020! 

 

If you have an interest in other cultures, 

we would love to hear from you! Remember, 

sometimes the greatest rewards in life 

come from doing things you never thought 

you would! 

 

Contact WEP on 1300 884 733 for more 

information or email info@wep.org.au. 

Ciao from Italy! 

I am able to see the good in 

anything and anyone and I perceive 

every life event as a lesson. I love 

spending time outdoors, swimming, 

walking, participating in team sports, 

taking photos and meeting with my 

friends. 

My family is relatively small, but we 

are very close; I respect and admire 

my parents. 

I can't wait to meet my Australian 

family! 

Can you host me? 

Laura

More profiles 

available at 

wep.org.au/host 

from Italy 
 

Email info@wep.org.au 

Call 1300 884 733 

SMS 'HOST' to 0428 246 633 

 

Can you host me? 


